[image: image1.png]healthpromotingschoolsfife



[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.jpg](@)

g ]Gume On

SCOTLAND




[image: image4.png]


                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                            Green Flag Awarded 2012    

Fife Council Education Service      

TULLIALLAN PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY                                     

Kirk Street, KINCARDINE, Alloa  FK10 4PT

Tel: 01383 602440 
Acting Headteacher N Bow                                                                                                                                                      E-mail address tulliallanps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk


Dear Parents and Carers,

With this time of year being so busy for many of us, I thought it would be useful to send a quick reminder about the nativities, parties and Christmas lunch we have coming up over the next couple of weeks.

Dates and times:
Nursery Nativity 
Monday 12th December at 2.30pm
P1-3 Nativity 
 
Wednesday 14th December at 9.30am
Christmas lunch and Christmas jumper day for the children – Wednesday 14th December
End of term service – Wednesday 21st December at 9.30am

CHRISTMAS PARTIES
P3 Christmas Party 

Thursday 15th December 

P1 & P2 Christmas Party 
Friday 16th December 

P4 & P5 Christmas Party 
Monday 19th December 

P6 & P7 Christmas Party 
Tuesday 20th December 

Nursery Christmas Party      Friday 16th December


The nursery and infant nativities will both take place in the school hall.  As we expect these to be busy events, can we please ask that the nativities are only attended by families who have a child in nursery (for the nursery nativity) or P1-3 (for the infant nativity) and that no more than two adults attend for any child.  This will help us to ensure that we can accommodate everyone.  From hearing bits and pieces as the children rehearse I think you’re in for a treat!

The end of term service will be at the church as always.  All families are, of course, welcome.  Please let your child’s teacher/the nursery team know if you are able to walk to the church with your child’s class.  Again, in order to fit everyone in, can we please ask that there is a maximum of two adults for any one child and that all parents/carers sit upstairs.
Thank you,
Nicola Bow

Acting Headteacher
Child Protection Co-ordinator – Nicol Bow
Depute Child Protection Co-ordinator – Carol Thomson

[image: image4.png]